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Ref: FOI-112024-0001231 
 
Date: 10.12.24 
 
Address / Email:  
 
Dear  
 
Request Under Freedom of Information Act 2000 
 
Thank you for requesting information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000, please see response below. 
 
Dear The Dudley Group NHS Foundation Trust, 
 
 
- Please confirm how many Temporary Doctors jobs were filled by agencies and provide a breakdown of the 
specialty and grade between June 2024 and October 2024. Note data provided is number of unique agency 
doctors engaged at Trust 1/6/24 – 31/10/24. Question “how many Temporary Doctors jobs were filled” vague. 
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- Please confirm your agency spend for Temporary Doctors between June 2024 and October 2024. can this be 
broken down by grade and specialty? 
 

 
 
- Please confirm how many agency Temporary Doctor jobs were filled by off-framework agencies, and the 
spend attached to this   =   0 / Nil. 
 
- Please can you confirm if a DE platform / PSL or tiered system is in place if so, please confirm the structure.     
=  DE platform in use. 
 
- What is the DE to non-DE spend from June 2024 to October 2024?    =   £1,123,640 DE / £106,248 Non-DE 
 
- Does the Trust have a projected agency usage plan for the coming year, and are there specific goals for 
reducing agency dependency?  
=  Medical agency expenditure budget for financial year 2024/25 (1/4/24 – 31/3/25) = £800,350 – The Trust 
monitors the agency exit plans for all agency workers. 
 
- Long-Term Cost-Reduction Strategy: Is there a long-term strategy in place to reduce agency doctor costs or 
transition to alternative staffing models?    =     Plans are currently in development 
 
 
 
If you are dissatisfied with our response, you have the right to appeal in line with guidance from the 
Information Commissioner. In the first instance you may contact the Information Governance Manager of the 
Trust. 
 
Information Governance Manager 
Trust Headquarters 
Russell’s Hall Hospital 
Dudley 
West Midlands 
DY1 2HQ 
Email: dgft.dpo@nhs.net  
 
Should you disagree with the contents of our response to your appeal, you have the right to appeal to the 
Information Commissioners Office at. 
 
Information Commissioners Office 
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane 
Wilmslow 
Cheshire 
SK9 5AF 
Tel: 0303 123 1113 
www.ico.org.uk 

mailto:dgft.dpo@nhs.net
http://www.ico.org.uk/
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If you require further clarification, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
Freedom of Information Team  
The Dudley Group NHS Foundation Trust 
 
 
 
 


